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MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor Stello, Jr., Director, Division of Operating
Reactors, NRR

FROM: Anthony Bournia, Project Manager, Light Water Reactors
Branch No. 3. DPM

SUBJECT: YELLOW TICKET NRR-2583

Action was completed on the subject request by telephone call from the
undersigned to Mr. Robert F. Gowers of the Securities and Exchange Commission
on October Sr 1978.-

I advised Mr. Gowers that our review of the Portland General Electric Company
Registration Statement sections relating to the NRC indicated no inaccuracies
or omissions.

In addition, I described to Mr. Charles Trammel, DOR's Project Manager for
Trojan, our procedure for renewing these Rcgistration [tatements. He
reviewed the Statement with respect to a discussion on Trojan. He verba;1y
concurred to the above statement and stated he understood our review procedure.
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Anthony Bournia, Project Manager
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3

gN' Division of Project Management
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